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Dr. Helfand is a member of the International Steering Group of the International 
Campaign to Abolish Nuclear Weapon, ICAN, the recipient of the 2017 Nobel Peace 
Prize, and co-President of the International Physicians for the Prevention of Nuclear War, 
the recipient of the 1985 Nobel Peace Prize. 
 
In May of 2016, Dr. Helfand led the session on the humanitarian consequences of nuclear 
war at the United Nations Open Ended Working Group meeting in Geneva that led to the 
successful negotiation of the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons.  
 
Dr. Helfand was a former chairman of the Department of Emergency Medicine and 
President of the Medical Staff at Cooley Dickinson Hospital, and currently practices as an 
internist and urgent care physician at Family Care Medical Center in Springfield, 
Massachusetts. 
 
 
	

 

Monday,	April	2nd	at	4:00	pm	
Branford	House,	80	High	Street	

	


